ATTENTION WARREN COUNTY CONTRACTORS

THE WARREN COUNTY BUILDING DEPARTMENT WILL NO LONGER
INSPECT MANUFACTURED HOME INSTALLATION. PLEASE CONTACT
THE OHIO MANUFACTURED HOMES COMMISSION AT (614) 734-6010
WITH ANY QUESTIONS.

A ZONING PERMIT WILL STILL BE REQUIRED THROUGH YOUR
TOWNSHIP OR VILLAGE. PLEASE CONTACT YOUR TOWNSHIP OR
VILLAGE ZONING DEPARTMENT TO OBTAIN A PERMIT.

THANKYOU
WARREN COUNTY

BUILDING DEPARTMENT



